PPE: Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment approves extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company
On 19 May 2020, PetroVietnam Power Engineering Consulting JSC announced the Documentary No. 444/ CV - DKKD dated 27 Apr 2020 of the Business Registration Division of Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment on holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of PetroVietnam Power Engineering Consulting JSC as follows:

The Business Registration Division of Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment received the Document No. 51/ TVDLDK - TCKT dated 26 Mar 2020 of PetroVietnam Power Engineering Consulting JSC on reporting time to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company. After review, the Business Registration Division gave the opinion as follows:
Approving the request of Board of Directors of PetroVietnam Power Engineering Consulting JSC for an extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company (but not over 6 months from the end of the fiscal year 2019). The Business Registration Division requires the Company to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders at an appropriate time before 30 Jun 2020.

